
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET
AMIDSTACRES OF PINEWOODLANDAND
BEAUTIFULTRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLYAND OPENALLYEAR FOR
SHORT STAYSAND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELPTO ORGANISEA
SPECIAL OCCASIONWITH FLOWERS,WINE
OR CAKES.

WRAMBLER
The newsletter forWreltonians everywhere No. 214August 2021

Tony Miller on 01751 476931 email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk
For news, events or other items for inclusion inTheWrambler please contact:-

by 23rd of month (for publication following month)

VILLAGE HALL EVENTS -AUGUST
DATE EVENT START END

01/08/2021 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
02/08/2021 Pilates - booking required 09:30 10:30
04/08/2021 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
04/08/2021 Private Booking 14:00 15:00
04/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 20:30
05/08/2021 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
05/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
06/08/2021 Private Booking 09:30 11:00
06/08/2021 Village Show – Entry Forms and fee 16:00 19:00
08/08/2021 Village Show 08:30 18:00
09/08/2021 Pilates - booking required 09:30 10:30
11/08/2021 Private Booking 14:00 15:00
11/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 20:30
12/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
15/08/2021 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
16/08/2021 Pilates - booking required 09:30 10:30
17/08/2021 Parish Council Meeting 19:30 21:00
18/08/2021 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:15 11:45
18/08/2021 Private Booking 14:00 15:00
19/08/2021 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
19/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
22/08/2021 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00
26/08/2021 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 09:30 11:45
26/08/2021 Private Booking 19:00 21:00
29/08/2021 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 11:00

All enquiries for bookings should be made toTony Miller on 01751 476931 or via the website

Countdown to the FirstWreltonVillage Show 2021
Sunday 8th August

The Show will go on! Hopefully you have got your entries sorted and you are ready
to go.We are hoping that as many of you as possible will take part and make it a big
success.
Just a few last minute reminders:
Entry forms to be brought to theVillage Hall between 4pm and 7pm on Friday 6th
August with the appropriate fee (50p per entry with the exception of the Childrens’
classes).
Remember one entry form per person. No late entries will be allowed.
Bottles for the tombola can be brought along on the Friday evening or given to any
committee member before 6th August.
Entries are to be brought to theVillage Hall between 8.30am and 10am on Sunday
8th August. Public viewing is between 2pm and 4pm on Sunday 8th August. Entries
must be collected between 4pm and 5pm.
As space is very limited in our downstairs room we have made the decision this year
not to offer refreshments but, as long as the weather is fine, people are very
welcome to spill out into the play area and chat with family and friends.
It remains very important for us to respect and be considerate of those who are
more vulnerable and who may wish to take a more cautious approach. So we are
asking that when you bring your entry forms on the Friday evening and when you
bring your entries on the Sunday morning, come to view the exhibits on the Sunday
afternoon and collect your exhibits after the show that you wear a mask.
All the helpers will be wearing masks.To aid the flow and to minimise contact there
will be a one-way system around the Hall.We hope that this will give you some con-
fidence in joining in with this exciting village event.
For queries or more entry forms please contact Helen on 01751 473841 or email
helenyoungy52@hotmail.com

Happy Yorkshire Day - 1st August 2021



A total of £110 was collected at the recent funeral of Bernard
Sellars.This money has been donated to theVillage Hall funds.
TheVillage Hall Committee would like to express their
appreciation for this kind gesture.
The money will be used to enhance the gardens at theVillage Hall.

Wrelton Village Hall Committee.
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TheVillage Hall Committee would like to thank Jeanette Miller for her hard work as
Treasurer and Bookings Clerk for the past five years. Jeanette has decided to hang up
her spreadsheets and diary and hand over the duties to someone else.Taking over
from Jeanette, asTreasurer, is Michael Dowse who, along with his wife Honor,
moved to the village last year. Both Michael and Honor have joined theVillage Hall
Committee and we would like to welcome them both.The bookings will now be
taken over byTony Miller.
Wrelton Village Hall Committee

Following the AGM and General Meeting in June the following roles were voted on
and seconded:-
Chairperson - KathyWaddington
Vice-Chair - HelenYoung
Secretary - Chris Bakes
Treasurer - Michael Dowse
Bookings -Tony Miller
The committee is made up of the above and Sandra Snell, Honor Dowse and
Sue Halstead.We would welcome more volunteers who can offer support in any way
as eitherTrustee or Friend of theVillage Hall.
Contact any one of us for more details.
Wrelton Village Hall Committee

Down you way - Wrelton as it was........1931!

Thank you to Dave Philips for sending the above postcard through.To see a better
scan I've uploaded a close-up of the people to our website www.wreltonvillage.uk
- worth a look! Next month, news of a secret resistance network of highly trained
volunteers who were prepared to be Britain's last line of defence duringWorldWar
Two - and this particular group had an operational base inWrelton!!

TheVillage Hall Committee recently employed a gardener to keep the play-
ground and gardens tidy.The initial work has been done and we think you'll agree
the place looks better already.Thanks to Sue Halstead for the photo - more on
the website.
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